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FEBRUARY 2020 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

  
As we celebrate the virtue of love in February, we are reminded that love is 
a spiritual practice and not something that just happens.  Love is 
demonstrated when we treat all members of the community in a 
compassionate and respectful manner.  St. Gregory will look at the virtue of 
love through the actions of accepting others and helping to ensure that all 
students are shown kindness and acceptance.  Students will deepen their 
understanding of bullying prevention through presentations and activities.   
  
The First Term Provincial Report Cards will be sent home with students on 
Tuesday, February 11th, 2020. This report card will reflect the student’s 
achievement of curriculum expectations introduced and developed from 
September to January/February, as well as student progress in learning skills 
and work habits during this period.   This is a good time for teachers, parents 
and students to plan learning goals and next steps for growth. 
The parent/teacher interviews will take place over two evenings –Tuesday, 
February 11th and Thursday, February 13th from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  We 
look forward to seeing you.  Please note that Friday, February 14th, 2020 will 
be a P.A. Day.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J. Pannozzo 
Principal 

SCHOOL HOURS/TIMES 

8:30  a.m. MORNING ENTRY 

10:12-10:27 a.m. A.M. RECESS 

11:15-12:15 p.m. LUNCH HOUR 

12:15 p.m. AFTERNOON ENTRY 

1:40-1:55 p.m. P.M. RECESS 

3:00 p.m. DISMISSAL 
 

 

All visitors to the school including parents 
and guardians are expected to report to 
the office immediately upon arriving at 
the school.  
A sign-in procedure is in place for every 
individual who enters the school. 

STUDENT ABSENCE REPORTING  
School Messenger has been implemented 
as the platform for reporting student late 
arrivals and absences. Parents/Guardians 
can reach School Messenger using the 
following options: 
 

PHONE 
1-833-251-3286 
 

ONLINE     
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home 
 
or SchoolMessenger Mobile App 
 
Early Dismissal 
Children who must leave before dismissal, 
must be signed out by their 
parent/guardian at the office. Please 
contact your child through the office, not 
by texting your child. 
 
 

Lord: 
In the midst of winter, when the days are cold and wind can pierce 
remind us of the warmth of your love.  
 
In the midst of winter, when days are short, and dusk arrives early, 
remind us that in the darkness your light still shines. 
 
In the midst of winter, when the flowers lie hidden in the earth, and the 
world can seem bleak remind us that spring and your promise of renewal 
are but a short time away.   C. Wick 

https://stgregorycspc.ca/
https://twitter.com/StGregoryCS
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home


 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

On December 19, 2019 Rory 
and Cynthia from the 
Catholic Children's Aid 
Society (CCAS) of Toronto 
arrived at St. Gregory to pick 
up the Advent Donations 
from the Primary Division. 
They were both amazed at 
how much was collected. We 
did an excellent job of filling 
their cars right to the top! 

Each year the donations to the CCAS change based on 
the needs and requests from the Catholic Children’s 
Aid Society. This year's focus continued to be geared 
towards an area of great need, babies and young 
children. Wipes, diapers, creams and baby wash were 
collected for a two-week period. The tables in our 
school foyer were overflowing with these much-
needed donations. The CCAS, Ms. Ceddia, Ms. 
Hetmanczuk, Ms. Martino and Mr. Cosentino would 
like to thank the parents, the primary students and St. 
Gregory’s Before and After School Program for their 
very generous donations and contributions. Thank You 
for your gift of Charity and for helping others to enjoy 
a happy and healthy Merry Christmas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

,  
 

  

Great Work St. Gregory! 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU  

During the month of December, each class from 
grades 4-8 was assigned a family for the St. Vincent de 
Paul Christmas box charity. Thanks to the generosity 
of the St. Gregory community, each class was able to 
fill and wrap eight large boxes for their families to 
open on Christmas. Many classes exceeded their eight 
box limit and therefore, we had even more food and 
gifts to donate to those in need during the holiday 
season. Thank you to everyone who donated and a 
special thank you to the St. Gregory parents that took 
the time to help out by delivering the boxes.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

THE WE TEAM 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Flip the Switch Thursday  
February 13, 2020 
Turn off the lights in and around your school and facility where is safe to do so. 
 
Phantom Friday  
February 21, 2020 
Investigate and find out what Phantom Power is all about. Did you know that your 
electronic devices, when plugged in, continue to draw power even when they are off? It 
is called "phantom" or "standby" power, and it could account for up to 10 per cent of 
energy use. You can fight the phantoms and control costs with simple 
steps. Visit Toronto Hydro’s website to find the top places to cut energy leaks:  
https://www.hydroone.com/saving-money-and-energy/residential/tips-and-
tools/phantom-power/phantom-power-room-by-room 
 
Energy Education Day 
February 28, 2020  
St. Gregory will Tweet any videos, posters, action plans, to celebrate TCDSB Energy 
Conservation Month using #tcdsbenergy.  
 

 
 
 
On Monday, January 27th, 2020, St. Gregory welcomed Professional Musician – Coby! 
Coby has performed thousands of shows all over the world. What many people don’t 
know, is that he was bullied as a child – and learning magic was one of the things that 
helped him deal with bullying. Coby now takes his Anti-Bully message to hundreds of 
schools across the country. It is a very important message, because we all want our 
school to be a safe place, we’re proud of; to be a place where everyone feels safe and 
comfortable. – www.AntiBullyShow.ca 
 
Our Grades 2 to 5 students learned about verbal and physical bullying, our FDK and 
Grade 1 students learned about sharing and caring and our Grades 6 to 8 students 
learned about cyber bullying.  
 

  

THE WE TEAM 

VALENTINE’S DAY 

St. Gregory Participates in TCDSB Energy Conservation Month of February! 

The Magic of Coby! Antibullying Presentation 

It’s Me to We here!  As Valentine’s Day 

is fast approaching, we will be selling 

cookies from Terra Cotta Cookie Co., 

again. The cookies are individually 

wrapped, and you can have a choice of 

four different flavours, Vanilla Heart, 

Chocolate Chip, Fudge Chip and White 

Chocolate Fudge. The cost is 1 for $2.00 

and 3 for $5.00. Will be selling during 

the week of, February 10-14th, am and 

pm recesses, as well as, during parent-

teacher interviews from 5:30-8:00 pm. 

All proceeds will go to our initiatives in 

Ecuador. We hope to see you buying 

these delicious cookies! Thanks St. 

Greg’s! 

 

Sincerely, the Me to We Team 
~ Written by Rachel and Ola 

 

CSPC NEWS 

Parents are encouraged 
to attend the next CSPC meeting 
scheduled for 
Date: Wednesday, Feb. 19, 2020 
Time: 7:00 p.m. 
Location: St. Gregory Staffroom  

 

CSPC INVITES YOU TO OUR 
FAMILY FUN SKATE 

PAINT THE RINK PINK 
on February 17th 

from 2: 30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
at the Ford Performance Centre 

located at 400 Kipling Ave. 
in Etobicoke 

 

https://www.hydroone.com/saving-money-and-energy/residential/tips-and-tools/phantom-power/phantom-power-room-by-room
https://www.hydroone.com/saving-money-and-energy/residential/tips-and-tools/phantom-power/phantom-power-room-by-room


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

On January 10th and January 13th, artist Ms. Di Battista provided Ms. Barone, Ms. Botelho 
and Ms. Ceddia’s Grade 1 students an artistic experience to stimulate their personal 
creativity and expression through the creation of an exciting winter snowman scene with 
a starry night backdrop inspired by artist Vince Van Gogh! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pledge Forms have already been sent home for the Valentine’s Day Dance-A-Thon on 
Friday, February 7 in the school gym! The Dance-A-Thon supports valuable parent 
council programs such as Scientist/Artist in the Classroom, Kindergarten/Grade 8 
Graduations, Musical Instruments, Buses/Transportation, and so much more! Please 

ask family, friends, and neighbors to sponsor your children as they dance the day away. And don’t 
forget to WEAR RED to show your Valentine’s Day spirit!! The Top Fundraiser in each division will 
win a special prize, and don’t forget that every $20 raised will enter your child into the draw for the 
Grand Prize – one of two Samsung Tablets!  Please return your child’s pledge form no later than 
Monday, February 3.  Thanks for all your support in making the Valentine’s Dance-A-Thon a success!  

 
 
Bracelets for School Supplies is selling bracelet-grams starting Monday February 3rd for $2 each. 
Send your friend a bracelet, with a note, for Valentine’s Day! The team will be 
selling all week - while quantities last. Bracelets will be delivered the week of 
Valentine’s Day. All the money raised goes towards school supplies for students in 
need. 

 
 
 
 
 
Overview of the Virtue of Love 

 
Love can be seen through one’s 
caring for someone, wanting to 
be near them and wanting to 
share with them. Love is treating 
someone the way that you want 
them to treat you – with care and 
respect. The joy of love can be felt 
in both giving and receiving. Love 
is a spiritual practice and not 
simply something, that “just 
happens”. 
 
Catholic Graduate Expectation: 

 
A CARING FAMILY MEMBER WHO: 

 

Relates to family members in a 
loving, compassionate and 
respectful manner. Recognizes 
human intimacy and sexuality as 
God given gifts, to be used as the 
creator intended. Values and 
honours the important role of the 
family in society. Values and 
nurtures opportunities for family 
prayer. Ministers to the family, 
school, parish, and wider 
community through service. 
 

Principles of Catholic Social 
Teaching 

 
The Common Good:  
 
In a global culture driven by 
excessive individualism, our 
tradition proclaims that the 
person is not only sacred but also 
social. How we organize our 
society in economics and politics, 
in law and policy directly affects 
human dignity and the capacity of 
individuals to grow in community. 
Our Church teaches that the role 
of government and other 
institutions is to protect human 
life and human dignity and 
promote the common good. 

 

Virtue of the Month: 

Love 
ARTIST IN THE CLASSROOM! 

Valentine’s Day Dance-A-Thon! 

Bracelets for School Supplies! 



 

Monthly Update from the Board  

February 2020 

 

February’s Virtue is Love 

Please visit our website for the monthly resources connected to the virtue of the month. 
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/VirtueoftheMonth/Pages/Default.aspx 

 

TCDSB Is Hiring!  
Join the dynamic team at the Toronto Catholic District School Board where academic success and well-being go hand in hand with 
nurturing Catholic faith and values.  
Interested in exploring a career with TCDSB? Visit www.tcdsb.org/careers or contact hr.recruitment@tcdsb.org. Applications are 
being received at www.applytoeducation.com.  
 

Special Education Advisory Committee Seeks Community Representatives 
SEAC is statutory Committee that makes recommendations to the Board on matters affecting the establishment and 
development of special education programs and services for exceptional pupils of the Board. SEAC membership includes 
three Elected Officials of the Board, up to 12 Members of Local Associations and one or more additional members from the 
community. Learn more: https://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/Pages/SEACSeeksCommunityRepresentatives.aspx  

 

February is… 
¶ African Canadian Heritage Month 

For a list of events and resources, visit: 
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORCOMMUNITY/HeritageCelebration/AfricanCanadianHeritage/Pages/default.aspx  

¶ Psychology Month 
https://www.tcdsb.org/programsservices/specialeducation/psychology/psychologymonth/Pages/Psychology-
Month.aspx 

¶ National Inclusive Education Month 
Learn more about the TCDSB’s Catholic Equity and Inclusive Education Policy: 
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/Policies/Pages/hm24.aspx 

¶ TCDSB Energy Conservation Month 
Click here for more information about Energy Conservation Month.  

 

Other Dates to Note for February: 
 

Winter Walk Day 2020 
Winter Walk Day will be taking place this year on February 5, 2020. Winter Walk Day is an opportunity for all of us—
students, staff, families—to focus on improved health and well-being, active lifestyles and building safer communities for 
everyone. Click here for more information. 

 

Interfaith Harmony Week – February 1-7 
https://www.tcdsb.org/board/nurturingourcatholiccommunity/news/2019-2020/pages/interfaithharmonyweek.aspx  

 

Canadian School Counsellors Week - February 3-7 
https://www.ccpa-accp.ca/chapters/school-counsellors/ 

International Day of the Girl in Science - February 11  
http://www.un.org/en/events/women-and-girls-in-science-day/  

 

St. Valentine’s Day - February 14 
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/News/2014-2015/Pages/St.-Valentine's-Day.aspx 

 

System-wide PA Day - February 14 

https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/VirtueoftheMonth/Pages/Default.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/careers
mailto:hr.recruitment@tcdsb.org
http://www.applytoeducation.com/
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/Pages/SEACSeeksCommunityRepresentatives.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORCOMMUNITY/HeritageCelebration/AfricanCanadianHeritage/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/programsservices/specialeducation/psychology/psychologymonth/Pages/Psychology-Month.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/programsservices/specialeducation/psychology/psychologymonth/Pages/Psychology-Month.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/Policies/Pages/hm24.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/board/environment/energymonth/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/environment/transport/Pages/Winter-Walk-Day.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/board/nurturingourcatholiccommunity/news/2019-2020/pages/interfaithharmonyweek.aspx
https://www.ccpa-accp.ca/chapters/school-counsellors/
http://www.un.org/en/events/women-and-girls-in-science-day/
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/News/2014-2015/Pages/St.-Valentine's-Day.aspx


 

 

Family Day - February 17 
 

TCDSB Northern Spirit Games - Feb 18-21  
Click here for more information.  

 

World Day of Social Justice – February 20 

 

February 21 – International Language Instructors’ Appreciation Day 

 

Shrove Tuesday - February 25 

 

Ash Wednesday - February 26  
Lent Begins: https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/Pages/Lent-and-Easter-Resources.aspx  

 

February Meetings 
¶ Thursday, February 6, 2020 - Student Achievement Committee 

¶ Tuesday, February 11, 2020 – Governance and Policy Committee 

¶ Thursday, February 13, 2020 – Corporate Services Committee 

¶ Wednesday, February 19, 2020 – Special Education Advisory Committee 

¶ Thursday, February 20, 2020 – Regular Board 

¶ Monday, February 24, 2020 – Ontario Association of Parents in Catholic Education 

 

Important Information for Parents 
 

Labour Update 
Find the latest news and information about negotiations on the Boardõs website at 
https://www.tcdsb.org/news/othernews/2020/pages/labourupdate.aspx 
 

Coronavirus 
Stay up to date on the information shared by the Province of Ontario and Toronto Public Health 
https://www.tcdsb.org/forstudents/healthandsafety/pages/coronavirusinformation.aspx  
 

Reminder: Registration for Kindergarten, French Immersion and Extended French for September 2020 

is OPEN  

Visit the Board’s website for information at 
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/AdmissionsandRegistration/Pages/Default.aspx 
 

 

Winter Weather Has Arrived  
Don’t miss out on information relating to cancellations or delays in school bus service. Sign up to receive alerts through the 

TSTG parent portal https://www.torontoschoolbus.org or follow @TCDSB on Twitter for the latest updates.  

 

TCDSB Mental Health Newsletter-Winter 2020 Issue 
https://www.tcdsb.org/ProgramsServices/SpecialEducation/mhs/newsletters/2020_Winter_Newsletter.pdf 
 
 

Opportunities/Information for Students 
 

Toronto Zoo Career Fair 
February 8, 2020 
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORSTUDENTS/OpportunitiesForStudents/Pages/TorontoZoo.aspx 

https://www.tcdsb.org/ProgramsServices/SchoolProgramsK12/FirstNationsMetisAndInuit/Pages/The%20Northern%20Spirit%20Games.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/Pages/Lent-and-Easter-Resources.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/news/othernews/2020/pages/labourupdate.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/forstudents/healthandsafety/pages/coronavirusinformation.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/AdmissionsandRegistration/Pages/Default.aspx
https://www.torontoschoolbus.org/
https://www.tcdsb.org/ProgramsServices/SpecialEducation/mhs/newsletters/2020_Winter_Newsletter.pdf
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORSTUDENTS/OpportunitiesForStudents/Pages/TorontoZoo.aspx


 

 

Transition Fair for Students with Diverse Abilities 
February 22, 2020 
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORSTUDENTS/OpportunitiesForStudents/Pages/TransitionFair.aspx 

 

Leacock Foundation Seeks Volunteers for Math and Literacy Programs 
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORSTUDENTS/OpportunitiesForStudents/Pages/Leacock.aspx 

 

Toronto Crime Stoppers School Action Program Poster Contest 
Deadline: April 2, 2020 
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORSTUDENTS/OpportunitiesForStudents/Pages/CrimeStoppersContest.aspx 

 

Summer Jobs for Students with the Government of Ontario 
Jobs will be posted February 10th https://www.tcdsb.org/FORSTUDENTS/OpportunitiesForStudents/Pages/Ontario-
Summer-Employment-Opportunities.aspx  

 

City of Toronto Parks Forestry and Recreation Summer Recruitment 
Application deadline: February 16, 2020  
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORSTUDENTS/OpportunitiesForStudents/Pages/CityOfTorontoSummerJobs.aspx 

 

Never Miss Out on Important Information 
¶ Visit www.tcdsb.org for regular updates. 

¶ Follow @TCDSB on Twitter. 

¶ Subscribe to E-news, and receive news and information sent right to your email. 
https://web1.tcdsb.org/InterestSubscription/subscription.aspx  
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